
FOOTWEAR 
WARRIORS 
college scholarship
Military veterans bring unique strengths to our community. 
The Footwear Warriors Scholarship was designed to 
support higher education opportunities for veterans who 
are currently employed or returning to work in the 
footwear industry after a tour of duty. Applications for the 
2024-2025 academic year can be submitted starting 
December 1, 2023. Nominations are open throughout the 
year!  Learn more at

twoten.org




